## Kaufman & Zinsmeister, M.D., P.A. Specialists in Cardiovascular Diseases



Bruce Zinsmeister, M.D.

Dear Loyal Patient:

In the New Year I will be joining the Practice of Associates in Cardiology the group with which I currently share office space. In so doing I will be reducing my office hours to three days per week(Tuesday, Wednesday, and Thursday).

Please know that your status as my patient will not change. I will continue to see you on a regular basis and be available to evaluate all your test results. If there are times when I am unavailable, you will be in the excellent care of one of the doctors of Associates in Cardiology (Drs. Lincoln, Sabia, Lee, Baron, and Sharma) will take care of your Healthcare needs.

With this come new faces. No longer will the people you have come to know as part of my dedicated staff be answering the phones, conducting your tests, and sending out the billing. These roles will be fulfilled by the experience staff of Associates in Cardiology. You will come to know Cheryl who will take Nikki's place as my medical assistance and Deborah will be available to address your concerns.

This was not an easy decision for me to make but, years as a private, solo practitioner have been challenging, and I am not ready to take down my Shingle. My move to group practice allows me to cut back my schedule and still provide my patients with added coverage. This is the best way to continue to deliver the high standard of HEART health care that you deserve.

Sincerety

Bruce Zinsmeister M.D.